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SAC comment: 
The SAC would like to take a moment to applaud senior leadership for the way they directed the 
pivot to almost entirely virtual operations in light of the pandemic. We appreciate the stance taken 
to safeguard our health with the continual support of maximum telework. While this period has not 
been easy for anyone, the attention given to supporting work-life balance and the flexibility allowed 
has been helpful. NDU is continuing to look at equity of telework policies to ensure consistency 
across the enterprise and we support this assessment. Given the productivity and success the staff 
has had, we recommend that NDU look at ways to continue to support telework once the pandemic 
is over. 
Respectfully, 
Kelly Hart 
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